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Shannon Zimmerman Supports Bipartisan Water Quality Bills   
 

(Madison) Today, Representative Shannon Zimmerman (R-River Falls) joined a bipartisan group 

of legislators in supporting a package of recommendations from the Speaker’s Task Force on 

Water Quality. The committee brought together a diverse range of viewpoints, including 

academics and environmentalists, to craft the thirteen recommendations from the task force.  

 

“The St. Croix Valley is home to some amazing water resources, including the pristine 

Kinnickinnic River” said Zimmerman. “I applaud the work of the members of the Speaker’s 

Task Force on Water Quality, who worked in a bipartisan manner to preserve the quality of 

Wisconsin’s groundwater for generations to come.”  

 

All together the package would result in a $10 million investment into Wisconsin’s water 

quality, including funds for research, assistance to farmers, and additional tools for mapping and 

public education.  

 

Visit Representative Zimmerman’s Facebook page for more information: 

https://www.facebook.com/WIRepZimmerman/ 
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